
How to talk to patrons about: Keeping Kids Safe (Avoiding Bullying Online)

• Cyberbullying and harassment are, unfortunately, part of 
interacting online. That doesn’t mean that parents should ban 
their children from using any social media. 

• There are resources available to patrons to learn how to keep 
their children prepared to both minimize their chances of 
experiencing cyberbullying as well as respond when they see it 
online. 

• Parents should talk openly with their children about both the 
risks and benefits of using social media and build trust with 
their children so they come to their parents when something is 
wrong.

“There are several organizations and 
websites that actively work to 

educate about and stop 
cyberbullying.”


